


DDA/Main Street Minutes
October 18th th, 2023

Executive Board Members present: Elizabeth Brewer, Debbie Ray, Paul Sewell, Vance Foster, Alice Glenn
Executive Board Chairman: Carey Jackson
Director:  Jason Ford
Main Street Coordinator:

Jason called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m.

Vance Foster made a motion to amend the agenda for discussion on the Hartwell DDA’s Certificate of Deposit. Paul Sewell seconded the motion. All voted in favor.

Vance explained that our CD needed to be renewed and that the interest rate would not be quite as good as the current version, but it is still much better than the last rate that we had. He needed authorization to renew the CD.

Paul Sewell motioned that we approve the transfer of the CD to a new CD term per Vance’s recommendations and allow Vance to be the steward of the CD for future renewals. Debbie Ray seconded the motion. Four voted in favor and Vance abstained. The motion passed. 

Alice Glenn gave the Treasurer’s report. It is available upon request. 

Jason Ford reiterated the importance of training hours. All of our board members have completed Main Street 101 but for many of them it has been some time. We watched a Main Street 101 refresher video that can be found at (1) Main Street 101: The Approach | CAMS Conference 2022 - YouTube. 

Elizabeth Brewer made a motion to accept the minutes from September. Paul Sewell seconded the motion. All voted in favor.

The meeting adjourned at 1:10.

Faithfully Submitted,


Jason Ford
Executive Director



